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Instructions

StarryNight comes ready to attach to your 
flagpole.  Bring your StarryNight bag over and 
connect your metal Snap to your halyard.  Lift 
StarryNight up a few feet and tie off for next 
steps.

Step 4:

Unclip your coil chain and wrap around pole.  

Step 5:

Secure your coil chain to the StarryNight box. 

Step 6:

Plug your star into the top of your StarryNight 
box.  Make sure to securily press the star plug in 
place.

Step 7:

Use the 2 inch screw that came with your 
StarryNight to secure your star in place.  Tighten 
until the star is very snug.

Step 8:

Pull Your StarryNight just above head height and 
tie the halyard in place for next steps.

Step 9:

Make sure the halyard is tightly secured before 
proceeding to the next step.

Now that StarryNight is at head height, untie 
strands one at a time and walk back to make 
diameter around pole.  Please refer to diagram B 
included in your package to see how to place 
strands in proper alignment.  You can use the 
stakes to hold temporary in place.

Slowly pull up StarryNight.  Please make sure 
strands do not tangle.   Strands should be evenly 
spaced according to diagram B. 

Place Stakes through the plastic ends to secure 
light strands in ground.

Readjust to the shape of tree that you prefer.  If 
you would like to have a narrow tree simply wrap 
the strands around the stake for desired length.

Step back and enjoy your StarryNight!
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